
 
Dear friends and neighbours.  Another month has 
passed.  When I was acclaimed as Mayor for the Town 
of Two Hills, I experienced a lot of different emotions.  
The biggest was a humbling feeling of gratitude to the 
residents.  Giving me a second mandate to lead our 
community for the next four years is definitely an 
honour and a privilege.  I do not take this privilege to 
lead our community lightly.  I will strive to continue 
with the leadership you have had, deserve and 
become accustomed to. 

 

As we proceed into October, our public works projects 
are coming to an end.  Paving and roadwork should be 
completed in October.  As we approach colder 
weather, if you notice any deficiencies, please phone 
the town office and report them.  Our dedicated group 
will try meet all the areas of concern.  I would like to 
thank everyone for their patience for everything.  
Things don’t always go as planned.  
 
 

We will be replacing our water meters soon.  The ones 
we have at present have become outdated and parts 
are no longer available.  We were preparing for this 
event.  Some new modern meters have been installed 
already. 
 
 

As I end my monthly letter, Covid-19 has divided 
communities and we have not been spared.  This 
fourth wave has hit the partially vaccinated and 
unvaccinated people the hardest.  Over 80% of 
hospital admissions is made up of this group.  This has 
caused hundreds of surgeries to be cancelled so that 
we can treat this group.  The sooner everyone gets 
vaccinated, the sooner we can get back to a new 
normal.  I’m afraid vaccination is our only way out of 
this pandemic.  Please roll up your sleeves and get 
vaccinated.  It is free.  
 

Till next month, remember, “Treat your neighbour as 
you would want to be treated. 

 
 

       

   
  

   
 

 

 

 

Submit your Town photos 
to 

info@townoftwohills.com 
for a chance to be seen 

here! 

• October 11 – Thanksgiving Day 
• October 13 – Advance Voting 
• October 16 – Advance Voting 
• October 18 – Municipal Election Day 
• October 31 - Halloween  

mailto:info@townoftwohills.com


 

 

 

 

Bingo has returned to the Seniors 
Centre! 

 
Every Second and Fourth Tuesday of the 
month bingo will be held at 7 PM at the 

Senior’s Centre  

4903-47 Ave 
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